Celebrate 175!

Montpelier is celebrating its 175th year in 2020. To help celebrate, we are having a design contest for the 2020 Program Guide cover. The contest is open to any student in grades K-12 at Montpelier Exempted Village Schools. Designs must showcase Montpelier or its anniversary.

Please draw the design inside the box below. The drawing may be in marker, crayon, colored pencil or computer designed but must be by the student. Copies of this page may be also be downloaded at www.montpelierpark.net.

Entries are due by **October 25, 2019.** Please mail entry to Montpelier Parks & Recreation, P.O. Box 148, Montpelier OH 43543, drop off at the Montpelier Utility Office (211 North Jonesville Street.), or email park @montpelieroh.org. The Montpelier Park Board will choose the winning design and announce the winner at their November 6, 2019 meeting.

STUDENT NAME:		
ADDRESS:	PHONE NUMBER:	